Do next exercises:

- k) Complete the sentences. Use "have" or "has". Then complete the sentence about your own family.
- 1. Mark has two brothers.
- 5. Carl and Anna have two children.
- 2. Mrs. Stevens has five grandsons.
- 6. She has five sisters.
- 3. They have a granddaughter.
- 7. They has no brothers or sisters.
- 4. We have twelve grandchildren.
- 8. I have a happy family.

write 3 sentences about people in your family.

- 1. My mother is so beautiful in the world.
- 2. My father is very responsible in his work.
- 3. They are my cousins as kind as can exist.
- e) Look at the photos. Complete each sentence with a form of "be" and an adjective.
- 1. Your sisters are 2. You daughter is
- 3. Our grandfather is

So pretty

So cute!

So handsome!

- 4. Her husband is
- 5. His wife is
- 6. Her brother is

Very short

So old!

Very tall

- 2. Translate vocabulary a) describe your relatives (page 22).
- 1. Short Bajos
- 2. Tall Altos
- 3. Old Viejos
- 4. Young jóvenes

- 5. Pretty Bonita
- 6. Handsome Guapo
- 7. Good-looking Guapos

8. Cute Lindo

Translate the Reading "The changing family", then answer the questions in Translate the reading "The Changing Family" and answer the questions on page 35.

American families are changing. One important change is that most married women now work outside the home. Whast happens when both parents work? Read about the Morales family.

Judy and steve Morales have three children: Josh, 12; Ben, 9; and Emily, 6. Steve is a computer programmer. This year, Judy is working again as a hospital administrator. The family needs the money, and Judy likes her job. Everything is going well, but there are also some problems.

Now that Judy is working, Steve has to help her more with the housework. He doesn't enjoy it.

Judy loves her work, but she feels too tired and busy. She also worries about the children. Judy has to work on Saturdays, so Steve and Judy don't have a lot of free time together.

Emily is having a great time in her afterschoool program. When Judy comes to pick her up, she doesn't want to leave.

Unfortunately, Ben's school doesn't have an after-school program. Right now, he's spending most afternoons in front of the Tv.

Josh is enjoying his new freedm after school. He's playing his music louder and spending more time on the phone. He's also doing a few household chores.

Las familias estadounidenses están cambiando. Un cambio importante es que la mayoría de las mujeres casadas trabajan ahora fuera de casa. ¿Qué pasa cuando ambos padres trabajan? Lea sobre la familia Morales.

Judy y Steve Morales tienen tres hijos: Josh, de 12 años; Ben, de 9; y Emily, de 6. Steve es programador informático. Este año, Judy vuelve a trabajar como administradora de un hospital. La familia necesita el dinero y a Judy le gusta su trabajo. Todo va bien, pero también hay algunos problemas.

Ahora que Judy trabaja, Steve tiene que ayudarla más en las tareas domésticas. No lo disfruta.

A Judy le encanta su trabajo, pero se siente demasiado cansada y ocupada. También se preocupa por los niños. Judy tiene que trabajar los sábados, así que Steve y Judy no tienen mucho tiempo libre juntos.

Emily se lo pasa muy bien en su programa extraescolar. Cuando Judy viene a recogerla, no quiere irse.

Por desgracia, la escuela de Ben no tiene un programa extraescolar. Ahora mismo, se pasa la mayoría de las tardes delante de la tele.

Josh está disfrutando de su nueva libertad después de la escuela. Pone la música más alta y pasa más tiempo al teléfono. También está haciendo algunas tareas domésticas.

A Read the article. Then answer these questios. Write the names of the family members.

- 1. Which children are benefiting from Judy working?

 Emily
- 2. Which children is not benefiting from Judy working?

 Ben
- 3. Which family member is enjoying more freedom?

 Josh
- 4. Which family members are doing more housework? Steve
- 5. Which family member feels too busy?

 Judy

Translate the quantifiers (page 34).

100%	All Nearly all Most	Families have only one child.	100%	Todos Casi todos La mayoría	Las familias sólo tienen un hijo.
	Many A lot of Some	Families are smaller these days.		Muchos Mucho Algunos	Las familias son más pequeñas hoy en día.
	Not many A few few	Couples have more than one child.		No muchos Pocos Pocos	Las parejas tienen más de un hijo.
0%	No one	Gets married before the age of 18.	0%	Nadie	Se casa antes de los 18 años.

A Rewrite these sentences using quantifiers. Then compare with a partner.

1. In China, 50% of Women get married by the age of 22.

SOME

2. In Australia, 87% of married couples have children.

Nearly all

3. In the United States, 0% of the people vote before the age of 18.

No one

4. Thirty-five percet of the people in Germany live alone.

A few

5. Seventy-eight percent of American high school students have jobs.

Most